
 

 

From: Michael Graif   
Date: Mon, Mar 20, 2017 at 12:14 PM 
Subject: Typo on page 16 
To: "cyberframework@nist.gov" <cyberframework@nist.gov> 
 

 

Hello, I’m sure other people have made note of this, but there appears to be a typo on page 16. 

 

  
Disclaimer: If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please immediately notify the sender of 
the transmission error and then promptly delete this message from your computer system. 
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